






• Monserat Rodriguez-Rico (2020-2022 
cohort) was accepted to participate in the 
College of Behavioral and Social Sciences’ 
Summer Research Initiative at the 
University of Maryland. 

• Dana Lee (2020-2022 cohort) was selected 
to participate in the Michigan Humanities 
Emerging Research Scholars Program 
(MICHHERS).

• Three junior cohort, Damian Yazzie, 
Christy Frederick, and Andy Evans, 
participated in the MMUF Writing and 
Research Training Summer Program 
hosted by UCLA in June and July.

• Jasmine Montoya (2016-2018 cohort) 
earned MA in Women’ Gender and 
Sexuality Studies from Georgia State 
University and began a Ph.D. program at 
the UNM American Studies Department. 

• Hallie Brown (2016-2018 cohort) started a 
Master of Public Policy program at UNM.

• Timoteo L’Esperance (2017-2019 cohort) 
was accepted into the JD program at 
Vanderbilt University
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https://mmuf.unm.edu/application

